
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE January 10, 2024 

Contact: Greg Boggs, Grand Blanc Township Public Works 

810-424-2600 

GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org 

 

Temporary closure in Ottawa Hills  
 
Grand Blanc Twp., Michigan. --- 

The Grand Blanc Township Department of Public Works will be repairing a watermain on Rustic 

Ridge Trail near the Kennebec Rd. intersection on Thursday, January 11. The intersection of Rustic 

Ridge Trail and Kennebec Rd. will be closed and is expected to reopen on Monday, January 15. 

Residents should enter and exit the subdivision off Woodworth Dr. and Kennebec Rd. Please 

contact Greg Boggs, Assistant Director of Public Works with the Grand Blanc Township DPW, at 

810-424-2600 if you have questions.   

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 

http://www.gcrc.org/

